
 
 

Adon Education Model, LLC  
Info@adonacademy.com 

 

Date: February 23, 2022 

 

RE: Letter of Gratitude  

 

Mr. Ken Nguyen 

SAGO Building Management, LLC 

l43l4 Notley Road 

Silver Spring, MD 20904 

 

Mr. Nguyen, this letter serves as a notice of gratitude and appreciation for your company's 

construction of our preschool. Moreover, we appreciate your company's aggressive follow-

through, precise work, and perseverance. We continue to select your company because of 

your skilled craftsmanship, worker reliability, and follow-through.  

I am eternally grateful for SAGO Building Management, and I highly recommend your 

company for any construction project. Not only that, but your prices are also respectable, and 

work is timely. If you or any potential client has questions, don't hesitate to contact me at 301-

461-8690 or parisadon@adonacademy.com.  

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Paris Adon, EdD, MSA, BCSE  

Chief Executive Officer  

Adon Education Model, LLC  
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